Ms. Rica Garson
General Manager
Rice Club
Dear Ms. Garson:
This is in reference to a business profile article I wrote about your restaurant that was published on the Daily Inquirer last November 29, 2010. I would like to formally send my apologies for improperly quoting you in certain parts of the article. As a journalist, I know I am fully responsible for any errors that may appear on the articles I write. The misquote that happened is something I am fully responsible of. Although the editors have spent time in checking the articles, they were not aware on the right words you uttered during the interview. Hence, I am taking full responsibility of the misquoting that happened. I hope that it did not affect the business much.
Thank you and more power to your business.
Regards,
Ariene Ronan

